
Ritchie Appointed to Mississippi Bar
Professionalism Committee

FormanWatkins is proud to announce that Spencer Ritchie has been appointed by new Mississippi Bar President

Amanda Tollison to the Mississippi Bar Professionalism Committee! The Committee is responsible for

monitoring/studying developments in the area of professionalism and making recommendations to the Mississippi Bar’s

Board of Commissioners. The Committee also makes recommendations to the Board regarding programs to improve

client/attorney relations, the image of the profession, and the quality of life of lawyers as they relate to professionalism.

Congratulations, Spencer!
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